

June 5, 2025

Dear Families.

Welcome to St. Andrew Parish School of Religion! We are very pleased to have you and your children with us for the 2025-26 school year. Our classes for grades 1-8 begin on Wednesday, September 10th. Class times are from 4:30 to 5:45 p.m.

Although summer is just beginning, it is already time to start planning for the upcoming school year. Registration forms are enclosed for PSR. Please complete both the enrollment form one for each family and a registration form one for each child you are enrolling. A copy of the PSR calendar is also enclosed. Early registration is helpful to us in planning the number of classes and catechists needed. **NOTE: REGISTRATION DEADLINE SEPTEMBER 30, 2025.**

PSR tuition may be paid by check or online, please go to the St. Andrew Parish website, look for GIVE ONLINE, click Online Giving, the OSV page will come up scroll to the bottom for the PSR-Parish School of Religion and follow the prompts.

As a reminder, 1st grade is required for registration to the 2nd grade First Communion Class and 7th grade is required for registration to the 8th grade Confirmation class. Please remember to include a copy of your child's Baptismal Certificate with your enrollment and registration forms if you are a new family or you are enrolling in a sacramental preparation class which is 2nd and 8th grade.

We continue to be blessed with dedicated staff in PSR. We have wonderful parents, grandparents and other parishioners who are called to share their faith with our children. We continue to work with you to build a strong foundation for the children as they grow and mature.

We are looking forward to a great PSR year with your children. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

In Christ's Peace,

Kathleen Dowler

Kathleen Dowler
Director of Religious Education
kdowler@standrewparish.cc
(614) 451-2855 x 305
1899 McCoy Road
Columbus OH 43220